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Boneo Water Recycling Plant 
Project update- September 2020 
This month the team continued works including pipework, coating tanks and completing concrete 
works. The majority of structures are complete so works now move to mechanical and electrical fit 
out of the buildings and tanks. This will be the main activity during September so progress will be 
less obvious to outside view. 

You may notice a drone flying over the Plant. The appropriate licences are in place and the drone 
only flies over South East Water land.   

After hours works 

Out of hours works are required in September including: 

 In early in September work will take place on the weekend inside the new administration 
building.  

 On Wednesday 9 September works will start at approximately 4am and finish at 9pm to 
install new penstocks. Work will be located in the middle of the Plant.  

 During the week in mid-September work will start at 3am to remove a weir plate from a 
channel near the south west area of the Plant. Notification will be provided when the exact 
date is confirmed.  

 On Wednesday 30 September a shutdown is planned for between 3am and 6am for 
electrical works inside an existing building.  

 

Epoxy Coating the Primary Settlement Tanks 



 

September 2020 Page 2 of 2 

 

Clarifier 1D – Concrete works completed.        

Need to get in touch? 

We’re here to help, so here’s how to reach our project team: 

Contact: Amee Olver 
Phone:  0438 926 446 
Email:  amee.olver@jhg.com.au   
 
To subscribe/unsubscribe to the mailing list for monthly updates on the Boneo WRP Upgrade 
please email robyn.brown@jhg.com.au. 

Community updates are available on South East Water’s website at the Boneo WRP Upgrade 
project page. 

 


